
 
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

APRIL 2024 
Hello Spring! Although it is nice out there are still some cold days with the wind. Please 

make sure your child has a jacket for when we go outside on these days. Please remember 

that it gets hot in our room so keep that in mind when they are getting dressed in the 

mornings. We will go outside as much as possible especially on Mondays so please put them in 

clothes you don’t mind if they get dirty in.  

Week of the young child is April 6-12. We will have different activities that we will be 

doing during this week. We will have a different theme every day. We will listen to our favorite 

songs, try new foods, do projects together, and have fun.  

Remember there are 2 Mondays they will be in school this month. April 8th and April 

15th. Those 2 weeks will be 5 day weeks in school. 

 

Dates to Remember 

4-6 to 4-12   Week of the Young Child 

4-8    School in Session, Solar Eclipse 

4-15     School in Session 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  

Ms. Arianna 

 



 


